
Thank You for Participating in Our Health 

Screening Event! 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to extend our sincere gratitude for your 

participation in our recent health screening event on [Event Date]. Your involvement is crucial in 

promoting health awareness within our community. 

To continually improve our services, we kindly request your feedback regarding the health 

screening event. Your insights will help us understand what we did well and identify areas for 

improvement. 

Feedback Questions: 

• How would you rate the overall organization of the event? 

• Were the health screening services satisfactory? 

• What did you enjoy most about the event? 

• What suggestions do you have for future events? 

Please reply to this email with your feedback by [Feedback Deadline]. Your input is greatly 

valued and will make a difference in our future programming. 

Thank you once again for being a part of our health initiative. We look forward to hearing from 

you soon! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


